

KNIT-A-THON FUNDRAISER

Join us at STAR House for a Yarn-tastic day 9am to 5pm this Saturday, March 16 2024, where we'll be knitting during our Knit-a-Thon fundraiser! Bring your own knitting supplies and ask your friends and families to sponsor you to support this great cause.

Don't know how to knit? No worries, we can show you! Prefer to craft something else? Bring your own crafts! Can't stay all day? No problem, stop by for a few hours if you're able! No need to RSVP.

Start fundraising today



MPR NEWS FEATURE

STAR House was fortunate to contribute to <u>this MPR News article</u>, alongside Ivy House New Ulm and Mankato Area Crisis Nursery, highlighting the importance of crisis nurseries in Minnesota.

"There were no other options for most families who are introduced into the child protection system and we really want to help families rely on their own resilience without having to go through that method." - Sarah Ellefson, STAR House Board President

The article talks about the shortage of child care services for those relying on them and how crisis nurseries, though still few in Minnesota, are working to fill in the gap.



AMAZON WISHLIST

Every child deserves nourishment and care, especially during challenging times. That's why we're reaching out to YOU, our amazing community, for support! Every contribution helps nourish the children who visit us. Access our Amazon wishlist and add items to your cart. Your generosity will make a lasting impact on the lives of the children who visit STAR House! Thank you!

Strength, Time, and Resifience





















The work...

Strength, Time, and Resilience

























